

Creating
a World
Where
Everyone
has a
Decent Place
to Live.

December 5, 2016

Ms. Sarah A. Schenden The Bascom Group

Dear Ms. Schenden:

Thank you for joining us as we bring strength, stability, and self-reliance to families across Orange County. We know how a family's life can be transformed through shelter, and for the past 28 years we have been bringing people together to build homes, community, and hope.

Habitat for Humanity of Orange County thrives because of the support and involvement of people like you. This Annual Report, covering Fiscal Year 2016, contains stories of our donors, our volunteers, and our families, as well as a look at what we are planning for the years to come.

If you would like to learn more about our mission, or if I can answer any questions about Habitat OC, please let me know. Enjoy this report, and thank you for all that you do for our families.

Warm regards,

Stearan Elle.

Sharon Ellis

President / CEO